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7 Janvary 1957

¥re Jo A. Chanberlin
Jo Cy Floyd

PROJECT HESEARCH GROUP

I would like to thank you for your corurents
with regard to the Project Rescarch Group, wund sltach here-
with my first shot at defining tho terus ¢f rcferniuce of
the Group.

I do hovwever wish to take issuz with you
on the first paragraph of your memo, which says that the study
of new projects has been seriously hampered by lack of interest,
encouragement, and policy direction on the part of Management,
since, from where I sit, the shoe has bean on ths other foot,
and, whereas, I have p*rs:&.svcrt_\,' asred for an appraisal of
the ultivate perforzance to which wz fuel that the CF-105
configuration can be stretched (in any wmaterial), and have
asxed for studies on other versions of the ailrcraft, such as
photo reccrrnissance, etc., and have also asked for studies
of a manned aircraft beyond the CF-105, I have not yet rec-
eived an indication that aiything is being done in this line,
(See following excerpts from Manageaent Hestings.)

Faragement Meeting, March 22, 1956

Kew Projects: lr. Lindley to haove Initial
Projects group comrence study on new militery project based
on fallowing considerations:

(a) PMain business coupany should be in up to 1970.

(b) Type of vshicle required - e,g. manned fighter, urmenned
fighter, missile, etc., assessed against estimated
threats at ¥ = 2,5 and H = 4 to 5.

{c) Transport business is to be considered a side-line to
the main business,
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¥anagenent Meeting, ‘Ju]y 6, 1956

~ Puture mm: ¥r, lindley to action prep-
aration of brochwe on CP-105 dovelopuent.

Menagement Meeting, August 31, 1956

- CF-105 Future Development: Mr, Lindley to
prepare statement outlining development program envisaged,
and associated cost estimate, for further developzent of the
CF-105. This 1s required now to obtain allocation of Caipar
funds. The statement should summarize the changes to the
alrcraft relative to the presently planned CF-105 with PS.13,
Thies statement should not be delayed pending the preparation
of a detailed design study brochure,

It might be that these requirements have
not been passed on to you, however I can assure you that
thers 1s anything but a lack of interest in our future proj-
ects, which will in turn enswre the future of the Campany,
within the Management group., This should surely be evident
from the fact that we have recently coapleted two detalled
design studies, one on the T.W.A. Transport, and arcther on
the Yavy V.T.0. Transport, which were actually introduced and
supported by Management input, As you know, thess projects
fell by the wayside due to lack of interest of the prospect-
ive customers, and nol by eany lack of intersst of Avro Manage-
ment, who spent cornsiderable time and effort on the pramot-
lon of these and other projects,

¥hen you can find time, I would also like
a write-up on the conclusions of the studies which you
carried out on the supersonic jet transport.

I will be holding a short mesating, prior
to setting up the Project Research Group, some time this week.

JO c. FlOyd’
JCF-kas VICE-PRESIDENT, ENGIKEERING,
attrd
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